
Memorandum

SOUTH CAROLINA DEPARTMENT OF MENTAL HF AT,TH
Columbia, South Carolina

MEMORANDUM NO. 06-18OFFICE OF THE STATE DIRECTOR

TO: All Organizational Components

SUBJECT: Appointment of Executive Director, Aiken-Barnwell Mental Health Center

Effective August 2, 2018, Tamara L. Smith, LISW-CP, MAC, will assume the role of Executive Director 
of the Aiken-Barnwell Mental Health Center.

Smith received her Master of Social Work degree from the University of South Carolina; she is a Licensed 
Independent Social Worker with a Master of Addiction Certification. A 2013 graduate of the SCDMH 
Executive Leadership Development Program, she started her career at Mental Health with the Aiken- 
Barnwell Mental Health Center as a therapeutic assistant/human services specialist II in 1992. During her 
26-year career with SCDMH, Smith has held a number of increasingly responsible positions, and has served 
as the assistant director of the Mental Health Center for the past five years.

Please join me in giving Ms. Smith your support and cooperation as she serves in this important role for the 
Department.

July 9, 2018

/ John H. Magill
State Director of Mental Health


